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From: Parkland Administration <administration@prl.ab.ca>
Sent: April 8, 2024 2:08 PM
To: Member Library Board Chairs; Municipal Administrators; PRL Board; libraries@gov.ab.ca;

Regional Systems Directors
Subject: You're Invited! Parkland's 65th Anniversary Celebration on May 10 

Good Afternoon Everyone, 

Calling all library staff and board members, you're invited! Please celebrate with us on Friday May 
10th from 1pm - 3pm at Parkland HQ 4565 46 Street Lacombe, AB, T4L 0K2 for our 65th Anniversary! 
There will be cake, refreshments, and building tours. We'd love any contributions to our time capsule to 
be opened at our 100th anniversary.  

Please note this event is not open to the public, but we are excited to host all of our library friends! 

Hailey Halberg


